
ERRATA
The editors regret that Kathryn Hoh's name was inadvertently omit-

ted from the byline of the Administrative Law survey article published
in Volume 21, Number 3 of the New Mexico Law Review

The editors further regret that Peter Cubra's article, People with
Disabilities and Their Federal Rights-Still Waiting After All These
Years, was inadvertently titled Discrimination of People with Dis-
abilities and Their Federal Rights-Still Waiting After All These
Years on page 277 of Volume 22, Number I of the New Mexico
Law Review


